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® Met June 22 as part of TIA
meetings

® Approved work plan for TG1 on la
launch conditions

® Formed a new TG2 to develop a 10/1
SWL standard

® Deferred work on characterization of
fiber connectors



® [0 develop a bandwidth prety
methodology which provides |
agreement between component
characterizations and system
performance.



® Steady progress at under
launch dependence of
bandwidth

® Developing an approach to explo
control of launch distribution to pro
greater system performance

ding the
inode



FO-2.2 TG1 Progress (cont.)

ferenced
rage

® The task group has tele
approximately 10 times with a
attendance around 20 participant

® At the 6/22 meeting, the task
agreed to an objective to prepar
recommendation for the January 19
TIA plenary meeting



TG1 Work Foc

® Evaluation of the Mo Power
Distribution (MPD) med

defined in ITM-3 has begun.

® A round robin has been design
iIsolate “worst case” short wavelen
performance



TG1 Work Focus_(cont.)

® Cable samples have been
most labs

® Results are anticipated shortly

® An objective and work plan has bee
developed for further investigation



TG

® Define source launch distrib
measurement 7/30/98

® Draft source criteria 9/30/98

® Propose a new fiber measurement
launch condition 10/31/98

® Validate source distribution
requirements and new fiber
characterization 1/11/99

® Propose solutionto FO 2.2 1/11/99



TG2 Work Focus

® 1G2 formed at 6/98 meetin
of FOLS

® Objective is publication of ANSI
Standard for 10/100 SWL fiber solu

request



® SWLA formed under FOLS
® Weekly teleconferences

® Two parallel efforts
— 100 Mbps PMD
— 10/100 Auto-negotiation

® Interoperability demo planned in
October



